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The Tioga County Sheriff’s office is investigating a burglary that occurred at the Candor EMS 

building.  The burglary occurred at approximately 1:00 AM on May 11th.  The subject took an 

undisclosed amount of cash, which included proceeds from the Mother’s Day Chicken BBQ.   

Anyone with information, or who can identify the subject, should contact the Sheriff’s office  at 

687-1010. 

 



  

 

 

VIDEO LINK https://youtu.be/vNtJF2kxXkM 

https://youtu.be/vNtJF2kxXkM
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